
 
 

28th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Christmas Attendance Challenge 

 

 

Starting from tomorrow; Friday 29th November and finishing on Friday 13th December every child that attends 

school every day (and on time) during these two weeks will be entered into a prize draw.  

 

Then on the last Friday of term names will be drawn from a hat and prizes awarded. 

 

In addition to this, we are organising to have a Christmas Snow Globe in school, all of those children who have 

100% attendance and no late marks during the 2-week challenge will have the opportunity to spend some 

time in the Christmas Snow Globe on our last day of term.  

 

 
 

Please share this with your children and reinforce the importance of attending school every day. 

 

Don’t forget they have got to be in it, to win it. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Firbeck Academy 


